
April Update  
Hello families!  
Your students have been working hard in our class to solve riddles, design 
gardens and write opinion pieces.  
 
Here’s an update on what your child will be working on this month:  
3rd grade: We are learning outdoors when the weather is nice enough. We 
will be planting some flowers in the courtyard to create our own class garden. 
Today we recorded information from non-fiction books.   

 
4th graders: We are creating timelines and writing responses about one major 
event in our lives. We started writing a pandemic timeline today. Students 
have a lot to say about their experiences in 2020/2021.  
5th grade: We are reading The Birchbark House by Louise Erdrich. On May 
8th, we will go to the MN History Center to explore the exhibits with a special 
focus on Girlhood (It’s Complicated). I’ll be sending home field trip slips as 
soon as the trip is confirmed.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
 
Nellie  

https://www.mnhs.org/historycenter/activities/museum/girlhood

